From: Ann Woolgrove 
Sent: 13 September 2016 21:02
To: Emily Shaw
Subject: 16/01525/F The Pheasant Pluckers Inn, Burdrop, Sibford Gower

Dear sirs

We feel we must strongly object to this application for the building of a cottage in the car park of the pub. The car park must be kept for the purpose of vehicles visiting the pub for future use. The car park would very often be full before the Noquets bought the pub and ran it down.

The cottage would in fact intrude on the overall view of Burdrop from across our treasured valley. The cottage would stick out like a sore thumb. The Noquets are hell bent on persistently pushing to build on the pub car park land to their financial gain alone. We do not wish to see it built upon. 

With our regards

T K and A M Woolgrove

